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House Point Achievements 

Congratulations to the following children who have received  House Points Award recently: 

Bronze  

Ava-May Garry, Beau Huxley, George Morris, Jack Pickering, Kayleigh Walpole,  Lola Williams 

Silver 

Callum Walpole, Harlee Douglas, Jenny Screaton, Katie Screaton 

Reminder 

School will be closed on Monday 

19th June for staff INSET training 

Thank You! 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Own Clothes Day today and bought in 

donations for the PTA Summer Fayre.   

The Summer Fayre will be held on Saturday 24th June between                    

11am—2pm and is one of the main fund raising events of the year.  Please come 

along and support us, have fun and raise money for our school! 

In November, both St Nicholas and All Saints Churches will be decorated with 3D poppies for     

Remembrance Sunday. 

Children at Woodside will be making poppies for this display during the last week of term. If you 

have any red materials such as paper, material, wool, card etc, please bring them to the school      

office before  14 July.  All donations will be very welcome! 

Spring Fever 

We will be starting to teach a new programme called ‘Spring Fever’ over the two weeks commencing 24th June in all 

year groups.  This covers relationships and sexual health education at an appropriate level for the  age of the children. 

It is taught through four themes: 

 Physical Development and Self Image 

 Reproduction and Family Forming 

 Social and Emotional Development 

 Assertiveness 

Please come along to one of the parent workshops to find out more about the programme before we start to deliver 

the lessons in school.  There are four sessions across the schools in the  Heartwood MAT so please pop along to 

whichever one is the most suitable for you. 

Wednesday 21st June  5.30—6.30pm  Austrey Primary School 

Thursday 22nd June  9—10am  Woodside Primary School 

    2—3pm   Newton Regis  Primary School 

    6.30—7.30pm  Warton Primary School 



 

Year 5 Cricket 

On Thursday 15 June, Year 5 students  

attended a Cricket Competition at Atherstone 

Cricket Club.  Splitting in to three teams 

(Wombats, Wolves & Warriors), Woodside 

began their first match with great team spirit 

and enthusiasm.  This was set to continue as 

each team played other teams from four local 

schools. 

All children represented our school 

outstandingly and I was proud to be there with 

them.  Although they did not win, all the 

children agreed that they had had a very 

enjoyable day and that their cricket skills had 

improved immensely. 

Mrs Day 

Year 6 Fundraising 

After successfully convincing Mrs Simpson and the PTA to help fund the end of year trip to Kingsbury Outdoor 

Adventure Centre, Year 6 were set the task of reducing the cost of the coach by working in small teams to raise 

money. 

Each team was given £5 to invest and pay back at the end of their venture.  Just like the Apprentice, they had 

to plan, buy and sell.  At the end of the week , Woodside became a market place with toast, pancakes, book 

marks, cakes and popcorn being sold to make a profit.  Every group was successful in making a profit and a grand 

total of £66.52 was raised, reducing the cost of the coach significantly. 

All pupils worked really hard and felt a real sense of achievement.  I am sure they will be the Young 

Entrepreneurs of the future! 

Miss Smallwood 

Women’s Cycle Tour 

Last Friday morning, Year 6 had a fantastic morning 

supporting the Women’s Cycle Tour as it set out from 

Atherstone for the third stage of the race.  All pupils 

enjoyed the experience, with some having the opportunity to 

be even more involved by becoming ‘Podium Pals’ and entering 

a pre-race ride out. 

The children will be receiving 

certificates from North 

Warwickshire Borough 

Council next week in 

Collective Worship. 

                                      

Woodpeckers is open from 7.30am – 6.00pm every day. We provide a safe, caring and stimulating         environment with lots of    

activities on offer including, homework and reading area, outdoor activities and much more! 

Permanent places available and daily last minute bookings just call in for a booking form! 

 Our session times are: 

Breakfast Club - 7.30am-8.45pm or 8.00am-8.45am 

This includes a choice of healthy breakfast. Prices start from £2.50 (8am start) 

-------------------------------------------- 

After School Woodpeckers is open until 6.00pmevery day and  includes a choice of healthy snack- priced at £3.50 per hour 

Half hour bookings taken and collection from school clubs available. 

For more information or to have look around please call into Woodpeckers any morning or afternoon.  

Contact Mrs Lavender on Tel: 07856 846061 or  

Email: woodpeckers@heartwoodmat.co.uk 

Booking forms are also available from office. 

 



 

Year 1 Welly Walks 

It is a really exciting time in Year 1 at the moment.  Queen Petal (Queen of the Fairies) 

has enlisted the children’s help and each week they are being challenged to achieve a fairy 

mission.  Last week they played ‘Headteacher, the Teacher Shrunk the Children’ with the 

children using their own small photos to go slug riding, bumble bee racing and exploring 

fairy homes.  This week’s mission was to make scary faces using  natural materials to scare 

away the goblins to keep Queen Petal safe. 

We will keep you updated on our weekly missions! 

Mrs Beales and Mrs Clark 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting we would like to offer parents and carers the opportunity to join their child for lunch on Friday 

30th June for Sports Day. 

Assuming it is a fine day, please feel free to bring a picnic along to join  your child on the school field for lunch 

between 12.15pm and 1..00pm or alternatively children may order a Deli Bag from the school kitchen. 

Key Stage 2 Sports Day is 9.30am—12.00pm and Reception and Key Stage 1 is 1.45pm—2.45pm. 

The PTA will also be selling ice creams. 

We will inform you by text if Sports Day is cancelled due to inclement weather. 

Water Bottles 

As the warm weather continues, we have discussed how to make sure the school water bottles are kept clean and full 

of fresh water.  From next week, Tuesday 20 June, Year1—6 children will bring home their water bottles each night 

so they can be cleaned and refilled ready to return to school each morning full of fresh water for the day! 

All children currently have a school water bottle but replacements can be bought  from the school office for £1.50 

(we have negotiated a price reduction with the supplier) replacement lids can also be bought for 40p each. 

Children currently in Reception will be receiving a water bottle within the next few weeks ready for them to take in 

to Year 1. 

Hockey Tournament 

On Monday 12 June a team of Year 6 children represented Woodside at a regional hockey tournament. at QE School. 

Many of the teams  competing had children who represent a hockey team outside of school and Woodside were able 

to hold their own against them, with each player making some outstanding tackles and showing great determination 

and an amazing attitude.  Woodside scored a couple of goals throughout the tournament and showed great team 

spirit with numerous calls of encouragement to each other; it was great to see! 

By the final whistle of their last game, it is fair to say the team were tired, nevertheless still smiling and happy at 

what they had achieved; giving a great account of themselves and more importantly making their parents and 

everyone at Woodside proud of them. 

Well done!  

Mr Langley 

Evie Brown, Hannah Marshall, Lola Williams, Alfie Matthews, Ethan Grills, Charlie Carroll, Lewis Douglas, 

Harvey King 

Lego Raffle 

The Lego Raffle raised £35.60 and this money has  been used to buy Lego for the After School 

Lego Club. 



 

  
Forthcoming Term Dates 

Monday 19th June School Closed—INSET Day 

Wednesday 21st June Spring Fever Parent Session, Austrey School 5.30-6.30pm 

Thursday 22nd June Spring Fever Parent Session Woodside School 9—10am 

   Spring Fever Parent Session Newton Regis School 2—3pm 

   Spring Fever Parent Session Warton Nethersole School 6.30—7.30pm 

Saturday 24th June PTA Summer Fayre 11am—2pm 

Monday 26th June Year 1—6 Visiting Poet Session 

Thursday 29th June Year 5 trip to Conkers for Heartwood Maths Day 

   Year 2 trip to Weston Super Mare 

Friday 30th June Sports Day KS2—9.30am & Rec & KS1 1.45pm 

Wednesday 5th July Trip to Stratford to perform the Tempest 

Thursday 6th July Induction Day 

Monday 10th July Year 6 trip to Kingsbury Outdoor Adventure Centre 

   Book Fair in School until 14th July 

Wednesday 12th July Warwickshire Book Awards, Leamington Spa, 11am—2pm 

   Open Evening 3.30pm—6.30pm 

Thursday 13th July Year 1 ‘Enchanted Wood’ Day out 

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation Evening 6pm school hall 

Friday 21st July School closes for summer holiday at 2.00pm 

Reception Class Assembly 

Children in Reception shared their knowledge of the 

seasons in their class assembly on Wednesday.  It was 

lovely to see them all dressed up and to see their 

confidence in sharing what they have learnt, in front of 

the whole school and 

family members. 

Rounders 

A year 6 team represented Woodside in a 

Rounders Tournament held at Outwoods Primary 

School this week. 

The  team played well and all enjoyed the 

experience .  They will be presented with 

certificates in Collective Worship next Friday. 

Charlie Carroll, Harvey King, Evie Brown, 

Amber Thawley, Rebecca Cowie, Ethan Grills, 

Alfie Matthews, Hannah Marshall,  

Lewis Douglas 

Year 4 Cricket 

On Tuesday 13 June, Year 4 went to a Cricket Competition at Atherstone Cricket Club.  Five schools took part in 

it and we started the day by doing a relay and then we did catchers versus  runners, which is the runners have to 

run to a cone and back and that is worth two points. We played 5 matches against the other schools and all 

enjoyed the day , improving our cricket skills. 

Lewis Langley & Jake Curley 


